
 
From: SDAC <bforman@sdac.coop>  
Sent: Wednesday, April 26, 2023 3:53 PM 
To: Van Gerpen, Patty   
Subject: [EXT] Comment regarding PUC Docket GW23-001 
 
Ms. Van Gerpen, 
 
Please find aƩached comments regarding Docket GW23-001.   
 
Please share with the commissioners. 
 
Thank you for your Ɵme and assistance.  
 
 
Brenda 
 
Brenda Forman, Executive Director 
SD Association of Cooperatives 
116 N Eulcid | Pierre SD 57501 
605.945.2548 (o) | 605.222.0330 (c)  
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